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Principal’s Message 
 

 
 

Have a fun and safe Spring Break!  See you back on April 1st. 
 
 
 
 
Spring 2019 – Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Online appointment bookings will open on April 1st at 8:00am and will close on April 9th at 11:00pm. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you on Thursday, April 11th for Parent/Teacher interviews.  Most sessions 
are by appointment, unless otherwise indicated (some sessions will follow a student-led conference 
format/Open House). Sessions will run from 2:20pm-4:00pm and 4:40pm-6:30pm.  Please review the links on 
our website for signing up and creating an account for your student.  Session times will run 10 minutes – feel 
free to set up a contact time with the teacher if you feel that you will need more time. 
 
Please email the teacher directly if there are no more appointments available. 
 
 
 

NEXT WEEK 

 
March 18th to March 29th  SPRING BREAK – SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
LOOKING AHEAD 
Mon., April 1st  School Re-opens 
Tues., April 2nd   
Wed., April 3rd 6:30pm French Immersion District Speech Meet  
Thurs., April 4th   
Fri., April 5th   
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